Hello from Susan Green PEI Canada- Oil and gas drilling in the Gulf of St Lawrence
From: Susan Green

Sent: Sunday, November 25, 2012 1:01 p™

To: Information

Subject: Hello from Susan Green: PEI, Canada- 0il and gas drilling in the
Gulf of st

Lawrence

Hello Elizabeth

I would 1like to say that I fully support Ellie Reddin's letter which outlines
the dangers of drilling for oil and gas in the Gulf of St Lawrence. I am
very happy that this effort is connected to the David Suzuki Foundation and I
hope that this will raise awareness at the federal Tevel.

I would 1ike to suggest this, in addition to these initiatives: Submit the
Gulf of St Lawrence to the UNESCO's World Heritage Site, as this organization
recognizes ecologically fragile and endangered areas of the world. It is a
long process but I believe it is well worth the effort.

http://whc.unesco.org/en/list
Thank you and I Took forward to your response.
Most sincerely
Susan Green

PEI
Canada
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